PSYCHOANALYTIC STUDY GROUP
901 So. Hudson Avenue, L. A,

FThere will be no lecture or seminar on Friday, Nov. 5th,
The next Introductory Lecturs, by Dr. Simmel, and the next
meeting of the Education Seminar will be on Friday, Nov. 12th,
at 7 P.l. and 8 P.M. respectively.

future dates will be: Introductory Lecture, Nov, 26th,
7 Pdie === Lecture and Education Seminar, Dec. 10th, 7 P.M.
and 8 P.d. respectively.

Margrit Libbin,
Secretary.

Nov. 1, 1937.




